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Pastor:    Rev. Brian Cline 
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Parish Office Hours:  
 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday  

8:30 am - 4:30 pm 

Bingo: Bingo: Bingo: Bingo: Wednesdays at 6:30 pm (PLC) 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 

SATURDAY - 4:30 pm.  - SUNDAY - 8:00 am, 10:30 am 
HOLYDAY VIGIL - 7:00 pm  -  HOLYDAY - 9:00 am and 7:00 pm 

WEEKDAY - Monday, Tuesday, Friday 9:00 am  - Wednesday, 8:20 am 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION - SATURDAY - 3:30 pm 

May  10, 2020 

 

St. Barbara Parish Mission Statement  

   We, the Christian Community of Saint Barbara Parish 

are united in our solid Catholic Faith and tradition. We 

strive to live out our Baptismal Call through service to our 

members and God’s people. 

   Through support and education, we shall nurture spiri-

tual growth, at all ages, while promoting a strong founda-

tion for our values and beliefs. 

   Joyfully, we go forth, through the working of the Holy 

Spirit, to carry out the Mission of Jesus Christ. 

BAPTISM 
Mandatory Baptism Preparation Sessions are held                                  
By Appointment. Baptisms are held the fourth Sunday of 
the month. 
 
 

REGISTRATION 
New families should register by phone or by coming to the      
Rectory.  Every wage earner should make a real effort to 
support the parish with Christian generosity. 
 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) 
The RCIA is the ancient and currently renewed process for       
initiating adults into the Catholic Church.  It is for those 
desiring full membership through Baptism, Confirmation, 
and Eucharist.  We invite newcomers who are seeking 
membership to join us!  Call the church office for informa-
tion. 
 
 

MARRIAGE 
Arrange six months in advance. 
 
 

MINISTRY OF CARE 
For visits to shut-ins or the homebound, call:                               
Tess Simonetti-  (330) 832-0597                                                 
and Julie Turkal- (330) 832-7868 
 
 

Bulletin Submissions 
Bulletin submissions are due to the rectory by Tues-
day at noon.  Inserts should be sent in electronic 

form whenever possible. 

The Fifth Sunday of Easter 
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MAY 10, 2020 

FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 
 

Collection: 

Mail-In     $ 6,584.00 

Online      $ 1,005.00 

Total         $ 7,589.00 

 

Monday - 05/11 

Intention - Rev. Josiah Booth (Rev. Brian Cline) 

 

Tuesday - 05/12 – Saints Nereus and Achilleus 

Intention - Carol Steiner 

 

Wednesday - 05/13 

Intention - Rev. William Loveless (Rev. Brian Cline) 

 

Thursday - 05/14 

No Mass 

 

Friday - 05/15 

Intention - All Souls 

 

Saturday - 05/16 

Intention - Jeannie Flickinger (Prayer Group) 

 

Sunday - 05/17 – Sixth Sunday of Easter 

Intention - People of Our Parish 

 

Sanctuary Candle: 

This week, the sanctuary candle is lit in memory of Nettie Unklesbay, from Paula and Joe Kasunick. 

 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Floyd Draime, parishioner and beloved husband of Barbara Draime. 
Eternal light shine upon him, O Lord and may he rest in peace. 

 

Recorded Masses: 

Don’t forget, Fr. Cline is recording daily and weekend Masses and they are uploaded to our website each day.  
Please join us for daily worship at www.saintbarbaraparish.com. 
 

Mass Intentions: 

Weekday Mass Intentions are available. If you would like to schedule a Mass for a loved one, please call the rec-
tory office at (330) 833-6898 and speak with Jennifer. 
 

DIOCESE TO LIVE-STREAM 

ANNUAL NIGHT TO HONOR THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY PRAYER SERVICE 

This year the annual Night to Honor the Blessed Virgin Mary Prayer Service will take place on Friday, May 15, 
2020 at 6:00 p.m. in St. Columba Cathedral. The event will be live-streamed on the Diocese of Youngstown 
website: www.doy.org and CTNY will rebroadcast this service on Friday, May 22 and May 29, 2020 at 10:00 
a.m. and 7:30 p.m. Check local listings. 
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Dear Friends, 
  
As we celebrate Mothers’ Day this weekend, let’s do it this year with “gusto”.  This year many women have exemplified what mother-
hood is all about - “unconditional love” for their children and their husbands.  In these unusual circumstances in this COVID-19 chal-
lenge, many mothers have gone the “extra mile”, more like an extra 10 miles!!  Let’s not forget that this weekend.  So “hats off” to moth-
ers and grandmothers as we celebrate their presence in our lives, either in real time or “virtually”.  Moreover, if our mothers are de-
ceased, we salute them in eternity.  God bless our mothers living and dead.  Thank you! 
  
As you know from the local media announcements, the Bishops of Ohio suspended Masses until May 29.  As soon as I know when 
Masses are allowed to be scheduled, I will let you know on our website or Facebook page.  Not only when the Mass schedule resumes, 
but how Mass attendance will be configured and how Communion will be distributed safely. 
  
We all love Mass.  We all miss the celebration of the Eucharist in prayer and song.  We all miss receiving Holy Communion.  We all 
miss seeing one another at our favorite Mass.  I miss you!  I love you all and I pray for you daily.  Please pray for me.  Thank you for 
your abiding support of Saint Barbara Parish in this challenge.  Stay Safe - Stay Healthy - Stay Holy!    God bless us one and all.  And 
may Mary, the mother of God and mother of the Church guide us all in this journey of uncertainty and challenge with Mary’s faith and 
courage. 
  
Have a Good Week 
Fr. Brian 

 

Please remember 
To support 

our advertisers. 

They make  our  bulletin possible. 
To the right is Our  

Sponsor of the week.  

200 Club Update: 
We apologize that regular 200 Club drawings haven’t taken 
place during this time. Our office staff was working from home 
during the governor’s shelter in place order. We are catching up! 
 
 
Winners for the March 15, 2020 drawing: 
#1 – Ralph Spevere (ticket #197)                            $100.00 
#2 – Bonnie & Rick Pratt (ticket #170)                     $100.00 
 
 
Winners for the April 1, 2020 drawing: 
#1 – St. Barbara PTO (ticket #83)                           $100.00 
#2 – Jerome Grisez (ticket #100)                            $100.00 
 
 
Winners for the April 15, 2020 drawing: 
#1 – Stan & Tracy Stroh (ticket #67)                       $100.00 
#2 – Erica Soehnlen (ticket #173)                            $100.00 
 
 
Winners for the May 1, 2020 drawing: 
#1 – Floyd & Barbara Draime (ticket #134)             $100.00 
#2 – Denny & Joyce Lovas (ticket #73)                   $100.00 

Updates Regarding Mass: 
As of Monday, May 25th, 2020, we have been given permission to 
begin having Masses in person, again. We will resume daily Masses 
on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday mornings at 9:00 am. 
At that time, we will begin to live stream Masses on Facebook. Our 
first regular weekend Masses will take place the weekend of May 
30th and 31st with the celebration of Pentecost. More details to follow 
in the coming weeks. 
*Please note that Bishop Murry has dispensed Catholics from at-
tending Sunday Masses for the foreseeable future. We will commu-
nicate any changes as we receive information. Parishioners of ad-
vanced age or with underlying medical problems, or parishioners 
who are ill are all encouraged to stay home. 
 

Adoration: 
We will not begin all day adoration as of yet. However, we will have 
adoration for one hour immediately following Mass on Tuesday 
mornings beginning June 2nd, 2020. 
 

Sacraments of Initiation: 
The diocese has asked that we wait to schedule any sacraments of 
initiation (i.e. First Holy Communion and Confirmation) until after 
July 1st, 2020. As we receive communication on this, we will keep 
you all informed. Baptisms will be done privately outside of Mass for 
the foreseeable future and should be scheduled with Amy Davis at 
the parish office. 
 

Giving: 
We appreciate all of your continued financial support during this 
difficult time, and encourage you to continue that support. If you are 
unable to give financially, please keep us in your prayers. Addition-
ally, if you are a parishioner who has fallen on hard times and is in 
need, please reach out to our parish office and we will do our best to 
help and support you in any way possible. 



Please support our advertisers! They make our bulletin possible! 

   

 If you  or anyone you know and 
trust would like to 

advertise on the bulletin 
Call  

330-833-6898 
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